
 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 11 
 

New starters  

This week we have welcomed two new staff members: Miss Eckersley, who will be joining us in primary, and 
Miss Woollerson, who will be joining as a TA in our KS3 Burrowing Owl class. Miss Eckersley is also the owner 
of our new school dog Rascal who is also starting this December, so we hope to see plenty of him around the 
school in the coming weeks, as we know excited our students are to meet him! 

 

Harry Potter Day – 29/11/24 

Last Friday our young people enjoyed a Harry Potter themed day here at Ormston. We were paid a visit by 
the Yorkshire Owl Experience giving Ormston students an opportunity to hold, stroke and learn about a 
selection of beautiful owls. Students also enjoyed Harry Potter themed Lego building and slime making 
throughout the day, and of course the day wouldn’t be complete without watching one of the films! We were 
blown away by how much effort our young people and staff put into their Harry Potter themed costumes, and 
we really hope our students enjoyed the day as much as we did! 

 

We would also like to announce that due to new staff and students starting at the school we are now an 
ORANGE AND NUT FREE SITE. So please refrain from sending students into school with any products 
containing nuts or oranges. 

 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 4th December 2024: Beauty & The Beast Panto trip (School Uniform is required) – Taxis are 
booked for 09:15, please arrive on time! 

Friday 13th December: Christmas Jumper day (young people may wear a Christmas jumper with their 
uniform) 

Wednesday 18th December: School reports will be sent to parents/carers 

Thursday 19th December: Hollywood Bowl Rewards Trip (School Uniform is required) 

Friday 20th December: School is closed for INSET (Staff Training) 

Monday 6th January: Back at School 

 

            Uniform 

As winter approaches please make sure that children arrive with an outdoor coat – additional uniform 
including school hoodies can be purchased by completing an order form and contacting the school office. The 
next uniform order will be made shortly. Please note that payment needs to be made with cash at the school 
office before any orders are placed, I have enclosed an order form for you. 

  

 

 

 

 

Polo Shirt-
White 

 
£9.90 

Sweatshirt- 
Royal 

 
£12.30 

Sweatshirt 
Cardigan- 

Royal 
 

£13.50 

PE T-
shirt- 
Royal 

 
£6.60 

Fleece 
(Optional) 

 
£23.34 

 
 

Hoodie 
(Optional) 

 
£18.00 
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www.ormstonschool.co.uk 
schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk 

Ormston School, Moorfield House, Alma Road, Headingley, Leeds, LS6 2AH 
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WE ARE AN ORANGE 

AND NUT FREE 
SCHOOL! 

 
 


